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WO Interior A/S – Kyoto adjustable office desk   EVERGREEN  A
long-life product with respect for resources and the climate,
combined with an adaptability to all useful needs; these are the
key headlines for the new adjustable office desk range from WO
Interior A/S. The range carriers the name ´Kyoto´, which should
bring the global climate protocol from 1997 in recollection. - The
director for WO Interior Niels Fl. Troelsen, has developed Kyoto in
collaboration with the designers Lise & Hans Isbrand, he evaluates
on the discount and the buy-and-throwaway falls in popularity as
the understanding for environmental impact and the sustainable
requirements about resource consciousness. Kyoto illustrates that
sustainability also presuppose a flexible adaptability to
changeable user situations.  - We see how the user requirements
from private customers and from the contract market are melting
together. On often more expensive and therefore fewer square
meters the both have a need for a multifunctional desk, which
can solve more than one task: from meeting over to education to
work, eating and off-hours, Niels Fl. Troelsen explains and
underlines the individual design desktop with the same
battery-operated adjustable office set, managed by a program on
the phone.   - The desk range characterize not only by been
architecturally thought-through but also by using the best
materials. Niels Troelsen elaborates on how the choice of
Furniture to Kyoto was the right for the leading ambassador for
linoleum for furniture’s and equipment’s.  Kyoto was present on 3
Days of Design in Copenhagen in May 2019.
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